

Unknown

From: Turner, Jerry
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 9:07 AM
To: 'larry.anders@summitalliance.net'
Subject: Fw: solution

Please call me

From: Nancy Neal <nancyneal2@aol.com>
To: Turner, Jerry
Sent: Wed Dec 30 08:42:32 2009
Subject: solution

Any hope for outcome other than path we are on? Dr's letter really hurts us...said it may have helped him to do what was ordered...where did that come from? Is there any other hope to make this right?

I am pleading that the course we are on wait until Monday after game...if we owe the \$, let's not be so cheap that it isn't paid...that being said, wait until Monday to act if still necessary. I understand we will be on a call later...Nancy